## Lions Clubs International 105CN



## We Serve

## Charity number 1183199

7th November

**Dear Parents** 

All children from Fulfen School were invited to enter our Christmas Card Competition recently and we were delighted with the response. It has been a very difficult task selecting winners, so although your child may not have won a prize this time, in my opinion all children who entered deserve a token gift for their efforts.

ALL of the pictures, including your child's, will be on display at Burntwood Lions Christmas Craft Fair on Saturday 16<sup>th</sup> November from 10.00 a.m. To 2.00 pm, at Burntwood Memorial Hall. This is a special event in our calendar and proceeds, like all of the monies raised by Burntwood Lions, goes to support local families in need. This year we are taking 350 children from special schools and their families to enjoy a day out with Santa. This is just a part of the work we undertake during the year.

Burntwood Lions are a small group of volunteers who do amazing things, raising money to help local causes.

We will be presenting prizes at a school assembly on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> November and look forward to this very much.

Please join us at our Christmas Craft Fair if you are able. All are welcome. There will be forty five stalls selling gifts, Santa and our Lion will be on hand to greet the children, plus good food, music and entertainment.

Best wishes

Frances Car

Frances Carr Vice President Burntwood Lions